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Rueil Malmaison, 5 October 2005

Press release

In response to rumours on the market following the publication of a financial analyst’s study,
VINCI would like to point out that it has communicated no new element that would justify a
change to the projections announced with its interim results, which were published on 6

September.

We confirm the 2005 outlook as announced in that document:

“The order book has been further renewed under good conditions, and VINCI is confident with

respect to its prospects in late 2005 and early 2006.

“After pointing out that the satisfactory performance recorded in the first half cannot be
extrapolated over the full year in view of the impact of seasonal factors, Chairman Antoine
Zacharias stated that 2005 is unlikely to be disappointing and should witness further earnings

growth.”
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